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Tuesday 14th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

You may remember the children telling you lots about their participation in writing a chapter of a book 

in partnership with ‘Imagine a Story’ last term.  

 

Well the time has come for us to travel to the South Bank center on Friday 15th July. This is a lovely 

opportunity for children to celebrate becoming published authors and share their writing with other 

participating schools, as well as hear readings from Alexandra Sheppard, the author, and take part in 

a live drawing workshop led by Allen Fatimaharan, the illustrator. On the day, each school will receive 

a copy of the book for every student. 

 

We will be travelling by tube. We need to arrive at the South Bank Centre at 10.15am so will be leaving 

school at around 9.15am. We will then have a quick snack before heading in to our performance. 

Afterwards we will enjoy a picnic along the South bank and then return home by about 2.30pm.  

 

Please log into your scopay account and give consent for your child/ren to attend the trip by Friday 1st 

July. If your child/ren require the school to provide a school packed lunch, please indicate by selecting 

the ‘PLunch’ box.  Please be aware that all children will need to carry their packed lunch and a drink 

and so please send your child to school with a small backpack. Your child/ren will be responsible for 

carrying their belongings throughout the day and so please make sure it is not too big or heavy. They 

will also be responsible for carrying their book home so please make sure they have the space.  

 

We will need parent support on the trip. We are able to bring an additional 6 

parent/carer helper with us on this trip. If you are able to come on the trip with us, please 

indicate this by selecting the ‘Helper’ box on scopay and we will let you know if your help 

is required as soon as possible.  

 

This will be organised on a first come, first served basis.  

 

If you have any questions, then please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Walker and Miss Neate  

 


